
   

            
 

Football Advisory Committee Meeting        
December 19, 2020 
 
  
1. Recommend the board allow the Football Advisory Committee to meet in March-2021 to 

discuss feedback received from football schools/football coaches association for a potential 
recommendation to move from 8 districts to 16 districts (3-4 schools per district), using the 
points system to seed #1 - #3/#4 for the 2021 football season.  Committee request ability to 
present a potential recommendation from the committee to the MSHSAA board at the April 
board meeting.   
 
 

* Denied 
** Tabled for further study 
*** Approved as amended 
**** No Action 
All others approved 
 
 


